
PEA Committee 

From: 	 Joseph Kohn <weareoneent@msn.com > 

Sent: 	 Wednesday, March 08, 2017 8:26 AM 
To: 	 PEA Committee 

Subject: 	 PEA-2(3) 

We want more real, local farmers and farming interests on the Ag Park Committee, not corporate shills who put 
toxic profit before people, health, and 'ama. 
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